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28 September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 Bracknell Forest Careers Event - Thursday 12 October 2018 
 
Our students have the opportunity to attend the Bracknell Forest Careers event, which takes place at Coppid 
beech Hotel this year.  The students will gain valuable information about education, training and employment 
prospects in the region by attending this session.  Feedback from last year’s students was overwhelmingly positive 
and our expectation is that all Year 11 students will attend as part of the IAG and careers provision. 
 
The students will be taken by coach to and from the venue and will be accompanied by school staff. Students are 
to be dressed in their full school uniform.  Most secondary schools attend this event and previous feedback from 
the exhibitors is that students have been unfailingly polite and asked sensible questions, we expect this tradition to 
continue.  Students will leave the school site at 10.15am and return at approximately 12.15pm - they will go to their 
period 3 lesson.  If you wish to find out more information please visit www.bfcareers.co.uk. 
 
There is no cost to the students for this trip; however, you will need to complete the reply slip below, which should 
be returned to school by Friday 5th October 2018.  Please place into the Finance post box in the Maths corridor. 
 
I would also like to make you aware that there may be a photographer from the Borough taking photos at the 
event, if you do not wish to have your child’s photograph taken, please make your wishes known.    
 
Thank you for your continued support and if you have any further questions, then please do not hesitate to contact 
me on 01344 390808 or via email at richard.lake@epschool.org. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr R Lake 
Assistant Headteacher – Careers and Business 
"…….......................................................................................................................................................... 

Reply Slip - Bracknell Forest Careers Fair 
(Please return direct to the Finance department via the post box in the Maths Corridor) 

 
Student’s Name: ………………………………………………………….…………..  Reg Group: …….………… 
 
I would like my child, named above, to participate in this educational visit to the Bracknell Forest Careers Fair on 
Thursday 12 October 2018. 
 
I understand that all normal precautions will be taken by the school to ensure, as far as possible, my child’s safety 
and wellbeing during the trip. 
 
Please indicate > I do / do not wish to have my child’s photograph taken, by the Borough photographer. 
 
Signature:……………………………………………………..(Parent / Carer)  Date: ……………………………… 
 
Please list any Medical Conditions below: 
 
….………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please confirm the emergency contact details for your child on the day of the trip: 
 
Name:………………………………………………………… Contact Number: ……………………………………. 
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